
This bill is not only unconstitutional and dangerous, but is a complete a waste of tax dollars and will not keep anyone safe! The 
police are already busy as it is with keeping our cities safe from drug wars, violent criminals being released from prison and 
pedophiles in our streets. There is not way humanly possible, for the people of this great state, to keep their guns locked at all times. 
Especially when they need them the most if a violent criminal breaks into their house! I 100% oppose HB2510 to the fullest extent of 
our freedom which is enshrined within our Constitution. 

-Jeff Turgesen


